
Recreation Commission minutes

June 11, 2020 at 5:30


Attendance- Maura Glancy, Nick Lombardo, Kevin Devin Jen 
McMellen, Mike Connor, Matt Chase, Dave Mahery, Sheila 
McCourt


I MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: Jen McMellen. All in favor.

IIIMay minutes- Jen Mcmellen called for approval, All in favor.


III Presentation of field rates and permits  to Board of Selectman:  
Via teleconference, Maura Glancy, Jen Mcmellen and Dave 
Mahery. Went well. The BOS asked to change wording for the 
“fines”- saying it was sole discretion of the Recreation 
commission.  They also asked us to look into payment of use of 
lights on the field. Want to find out who and how much was paid 
in the past. 

Recreation commission voted that we would charge $25 an hour 
for lights for non-profit organizations.  Discussion on who will be 
in charge of when lights will be used, who will collect payment. 
Kevin Devin will be in charge of lights scheduling and collection 
of payment  for recreation department. Kevin Devin will include 
payment on form.


IV Dave Mahery; There will not be a tennis program this summer. 
Not feasible with COVID 19  restrictions.


V. Maura Glancy reported that the summer programs will have 
half the participants as normal.Limiting numbers.

Most activities are outside 

Programs will be overly staffed to follow  the COVID standards.

Basketball Clinics will be July, 20-30th.

Parents have to sign waiver about COVID 19 Policy.


MOTION TO ADJOURN at 6:37, All in favor.



